Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Opticianry
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Board of Opticianry has received the petition for declaratory statement from Vincent Cottone, filed on October 28, 2024. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Section 484.002(3), Florida Statutes and Rule 64B12-8.020, F.A.C., as it applies to the petitioner.

Petitioner asks the Board to issue a Declaratory Statement regarding petitioner’s particular employment as an optician regarding the dispensing of lenses, spectacles, and eyeglasses through an online system.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Ashleigh Irving, Executive Director, Board of Opticianry, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin C08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258.
